
 

EA1314-01 
August 12, 2016 

Meghan Schnurr 
Regulatory Specialist  
Wek'èezhìi Land and Water Board 
#1-4905 48th St. | Yellowknife, NT | X1A 3S3 
 
Via email: mschnurr@wlwb.ca 
 
Dear Meghan, 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Clarification of text in Appendix A of the Report of Environmental Assessment 
for the Jay Project 
 
In your email dated August 9, 2016, you advised Review Board staff that in the Report of 
Environmental Assessment (REA) for the Jay Project there is a discrepancy between the text in the 
REA itself and the text in Appendix A. The discrepancy concerns Measure 4-4. 
 
Appendix A is intended to be a useful list of the REA measures for quick-reference purposes.  Readers 
should consult the text of the REA itself for a full explanation of each measure. Review Board staff 
strive to ensure that the text of the appendix is accurate and identical to the text of measures in the 
REA itself; however, if there is an inconsistency between the text in the appendix and that of the REA, 
the text of the REA prevails.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Brett Wheler 
Senior EA Policy Advisor 
 
 
 
 


